Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Mark Obergfell <obergfell@coastlandcivil.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 8:41 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: Chester Nakahara (cnakahara@piedmont.ca.gov)

Subject: RE: ACDEH Correspondence RO3047- City of Piedmont USTs
Attachments: DIR_L_2017-09-13.pdf

Mark,

Just an update on where things stand:
1. The discharge permit application has gone in to EBMUD. We will let you know of any updates.
2. We have issued an RFP to contractors for removal of the two remaining tanks. It is due to the City on October
19. I worked Barbara Jakub to make sure we included pertinent requirements.

Mark Obergfell
Coastland
707.571.8005

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 2:01 PM

To: Chester Nakahara (cnakahara@piedmont.ca.gov) <cnakahara@piedmont.ca.gov>

Cc: Mark Obergfell <obergfell@coastlandcivil.com>; John Wanger <wanger@coastlandcivil.com>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
<Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
<Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO3047

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003047
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACDEH



